
To the Secretary of the Joint Standing Committee of Treaties 
I'm writing to let you know that I support the listing of the shortfin  
mako, longfin mako and porbeagle sharks as migratory species under the  
EPBC Act. 
The threats to shark populations in Australia and worldwide are enormous  
so it is vital that Australia is one of the countries to take action  
before it is too late! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Claudia Flaxman 
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